
Provincial and Federal 
Consultation Alert 
 

Proposed amendments to the Director’s 

Technical Rules made under section 107 of 
the Clean Water Act, 2006 
 

Ministry 

Environment, Conservation and Parks  

Consultation Deadline 

9 November 2020 

Summary 

The Ministry is proposing changes to the technical rules used to assess source 
water protection vulnerability and risk under the Clean Water Act.  

Proposed Form of Input 

A submission on the Environmental Registry.  

Rationale 

Ensuring strong source water protection mechanisms are in place is a priority for 
the City of Guelph to advance the sustainability of the local water supply.  

Lead 

Water Services  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2219 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2219

